
Trees provided by Athens Arborist, Ltd; funded by the United 
States Department of Agriculture (USDA) and Sustainable 

Agriculture Research and Education (SARE).

Details:
-They are planted for you
-Maintenance and continuing education provided
-Mass planting will occur on October 23 and other 
dates may be available.

Free Fruit and 
Nut Trees!

Contact for more information:
Mary Nally, Monday-Friday 8-4
740-592-4431 ext. 226
marycomcorps@gmail.com

Organizational support from:
Community Food Initiatives
Athens City-County Public Health Department
AmeriCorps/ComCorps
Athens Arborist, Ltd.

Fill out the following information to get trees 
planted at your home or business:

Name:

Address:

Phone Number:

Please return this flier to your child’s school as soon as possible and we will be in 
contact with you. Thanks for your interest!



Trees provided by Athens Arborist, Ltd; funded by the United 
States Department of Agriculture (USDA) and Sustainable 

Agriculture Research and Education (SARE).

Donations and Volunteers 
Needed for Tree Plantings!

*Organizational support from:
Community Food Initiatives

Athens City-County Public Health Department
AmeriCorps/ComCorps

Athens Arborist, Ltd.

Contact for more information:
Lauren Borovicka
borovicka@oucom.ohiou.edu
(740) 593-2293

For Make A Difference Day, we will be 
planting 100 fruit and nut trees on Saturday, 
October 23, 2010 in an effort to increase 
the sustainability of local food pantries, 
and to aid in the recovery and restoration 
of natural landscape in The Plains. This 
project is a collaboration between local 
organizations* and community volunteers 
interested in promoting sustainability and 
helping The Plains community recover from 
the recent storm damage.

We will need volunteers and we will also 
need to borrow or get donations of the 
following items:

-wheel barrows
-shovels
-spades
-digging forks
-hoses
-gardening gloves
-trucks on and around October 23
-organic fertilizer (only organic) 

Please contact us if you have any items to 
donate or would like to volunteer to help 
us plant these trees on October 23rd!


